
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North 

Carolina, hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2018-

04-11/R-5) adopted as amended by the Chapel Hill Town Council on April 

11, 2018. 

 

      This the 13th day of April, 2018. 

          

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

  



 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER TO ENTER INTO A 

PERFORMANCE AGREEMENT WITH EL CENTRO HISPANO TO ASSIST CHAPEL HILL 

RESIDENTS WHO ARE DACA RECIPIENTS (2018-04-11/R-5) AS AMENDED 

 

WHEREAS, the Council adopted a resolution in support of recipients deferred action for 

deportation under the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program in September 

of 2017; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Council is aware of the financial burden associated with DACA renewal fees 

and the essential role DACA plays in allowing recipients to be productive members of the 

Chapel Hill community; and 

 

WHEREAS, El Centro Hispano is providing assistance to Chapel Hill residents with the DACA 

renewal process and has requested reimbursement for these costs. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the 

Council hereby authorizes the Town Manager to enter into a Performance Agreement with El 

Centro Hispano to reimburse the agency for DACA renewal fees for Chapel Hill residents in 

an amount not to exceed a total of $5,000 for costs associated with renewal fees for Chapel 

Hill residents who are DACA recipients and asks the Manager to consider other sources of 

funding for this program, if needed. 

 

This the 11th day of April, 2018. 

 

 


